
Dear Parents:

Due to the increase of Covid-19, we are going to apply some guidelines for parents:

1- Parents must answer the following questions before entering daycare:
· Are you currently experiencing, or have you experienced in the past 14 days, any of the following symptoms? Fever, Cough, Chills, Nausea
· Have you been in contact with someone confirmed or suspected of having COVID-19 in the last 14 days
· Have you been tested for COVID-19 and are waiting to receive test results?
2- Please drop your kids behind the daycare playground gate.
3- Parents are not allowed to pass the daycare playground gate temporarily.
4- Please do not enter the property without the mask.
5- Please use the hand sanitizer upon entering the facility.

This new temporary policy is for everybody's safety, including your kids. We will come through this together.
Thanks,
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